
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi, 
 

CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER 
 

THE CIRLM'S TEAM WISHES YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR. 
 
                                                                                
PUBLICATION 
 
NEW ISSUE OF FRANCOPHONIES D’AMÉRIQUE IN COLLABORATION WITH THE CIRLM  
 
The journal Francophonies d’Amérique published its latest issue (# 28) entitled Les enjeux reliés à la 
santé des communautés francophones en situation minoritaire.  This issue was prepared by Éric 
Forgues, Josée Guignard Noël and Rodrigue Landry of the CIRLM. 
 
The ten or so articles published in this issue come from the 2e Forum national de recherche sur la santé 
des communautés francophones en situation minoritaire organized in 2007 by the Consortium national 
de formation en santé, the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities and the Société santé 
en français. 
 
To view the new issue’s table of contents, click here (available in French only). 
 
To subscribe to Francophonies d’Amérique, click here (available in French only).  
 
 
  
NEW 
  
THE CIRLM IS NOW A MEMBER INSTITUTION OF THE CANADIAN COMMISSION FOR UNESCO 
  
The CIRLM is a new member of the Canadian Commission for UNESCO’s Sectoral Commission on Culture, 
Communication and Information.  Anne Robineau represented the CIRLM at the Commission’s last 
meeting held in Ottawa on November 23rd.  She was able to present the CIRLM’s role and expertise 
regarding official languages in minority settings to the various members of the Commission, whose 
mandate deals in part with the preservation of linguistic and cultural diversity.  
 
You can visit the Canadian Commission for UNESCO’s website by clicking here.   
 
 
 
 

http://www.cnfs.net/
http://www.cnfs.net/
http://icrml.ca/index.php?lang=en
http://santefrancais.ca/
http://santefrancais.ca/
http://icrml.ca/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=398&Itemid=133&lang=en
http://www.crccf.uottawa.ca/francophonies_amerique/index.html
http://www.unesco.ca/en/default.aspx


ON-LINE RESSOURCES 
  
CIRLM’S BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE 
  
We remind you that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on official language minority communities 
across Canada is updated regularly. 
 
You can view this database by clicking here.  
 
You can also view the bibliographic database’s pilot project on Anglophones living in Québec by clicking 
here.   

http://icrml.ca/wikindx-en/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-en/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-en/

